
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 1/24/2014 9:45:26 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Serious regulator review at PG&E gas control Center 

I don't think it's very safe to let Paul, Frank, and Ed in at the same time... 

On Jan 24, 2014, at 9:31 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 9:28 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: IMG-20140107-00081.jpg 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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